
Monday 14th November 2022

Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,

Paddox will once again be transformed into Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry in 2023!  The event
will take place on Saturday 28th January and we would like to invite your budding wizards in Years 1-6 to 
share in the magic of this immersive experience.

The event will begin when the children arrive at 1.30pm, whereupon they will be sorted into one of the four
Hogwarts houses and given their wand and a timetable detailing the classes they will be attending.  After an
opening speech from Professor Dumbledore in the Great Hall, lessons will begin!  The Hogwarts students 
will each attend six classes.

Housepoints will be earned throughout the afternoon and the event will culminate with the Great Feast and
the awarding of the House Cup.  Children will need to be collected by an adult at 6.30pm.

Due to the length of the event and the activities involved, it is open to children in Years 1-6 only.  There are 
96 places available – 24 per Hogwarts house – so if your child would like to attend, please fill in the form 
below and return it to school by Monday 21st November.  If you aren't able to print the form, please write 
the details on a piece of paper.

The cost of the event is £12.50 for the first child in the family, with any siblings paying a reduced price of 
£10.  If there are more than 96 requests for places then names will be drawn from a hat, with siblings 
entered together (so if you request places for more than one of your children, if one gets a place then the 
others will as well).  A waiting list will be kept of the names of children who don't get a place and we will 
contact you should one become available. 

After the deadline you will be informed if your child(ren) have a place.  Payment will be required by Friday 
2nd December to secure their place at the event.  Your child will then receive their Hogwarts acceptance 
letter before Christmas. 

If you have any enquiries please do not hesitate to email us on friendsofpaddoxschool@outlook.com 

Best wishes

The FOPS Team

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I wish for my child/children to take part in the Hogwarts Experience on Saturday 28 th January 2023.

Name(s) Year Class 
1______________________________ ____ ______________

2______________________________ ____ ______________

3______________________________ ____ ______________


